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 First of all, I would like to thank Mrs. Betty Choy for being one of the 

most helpful supervisors. McDonalds wouldn’t be the same without you. I 

still can’t believe it up till this day that you are actually going to retire. It 

doesn’t look like you are but, sadly, you are. There have been a lot of 

various memorable things that I can’t even explain or even know where to 

begin with. Mrs. Choy has been like a mother, not only to me but 

everyone here. You’re the most reliable person to have ever existed and 

no one can ever replace you because there is no other person who is like 

you. Time really does fly fast! 

 

 Mrs. Choy, you have such a great personality. You are so lovable, 

responsible and you certainly handle everyone with care. It is almost 

unbelievable that there is someone like that who actually exists in this 

world. Your friendship with the staff and also the customers is really the 

best. Mrs. Choy always greets everyone no matter if they were happy or 

sad and make their day better. She is always there to assist anyone when 

she sees them having any trouble with the machines or have difficulty 

finding what they are looking for. Mrs. Choy’s relationship with the 



customers is not what most people expect. She never argues with them or 

loses her temper. The customers love her and sometimes they come three 

to four times a day just to talk to Mrs. Choy. All I can say is that everyone 

loves Mrs. Choy. 

 

 Mrs. Choy has contributed a lot towards McDonald’s. She is really so 

hardworking. She would take extra shifts not only to earn more to help 

her family but because she just wanted to. I have learnt so much from her. 

I feel like we all have. The very first few weeks when I came to work here, I 

was so nervous that I almost got to the wrong station. Luckily Mr. Choy 

was there to guide me between the bumps and make me even more 

confident than I used to be. She would know when to have fun during 

work and when to be serious. 

 

 Mrs. Choy is literally the knight in shining armour of our workplace! 

And last but not least thank you again Mrs. Choy for everything you have 

done to make this work environment a family. Enjoy your retirement and 

come back to visit us! 

 

 


